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[bookmark: _GoBack]										            Tuesday 16 June 2020     Dear parents and carers,
It was lovely to see some of our Reception pupils return to school yesterday.  They had a wonderful time back at school and we appreciate all your positive comments!
 I am pleased to inform you that from Monday 22 June we will be reopening school to pupils in Year 6 as well as Year 1
To enable us to plan and prepare as safely and effectively as possible, please could parents and carers of children in Year 1 and Year 6 let us know whether you intend to send your child back to school by 3pm on Wednesday 17 June at the latest.

 You can do this by emailing myself or Mrs Page at c.lodge@worthvalleyprimary.co.uk or r.page@worthvalleyprimary.co.uk – or alternatively phone school on 01535 604240 and ask to speak to one of us.  Though many of you informed us of your intentions a couple of weeks ago, we ask that you re-confirm your decision, as we anticipate there will be more children returning due to the Government reaching its 5 targets
Care and effort will be taken to ensure your children are surrounded by familiar adults and organised into friendship groups.  Children will also be based in their usual classroom.  We will do our utmost to ensure your child’s wellbeing and get them back to education-based learning.  Year 6 will focus on revisiting core skills, as well as undertaking transition activities to help prepare them as much as possible for High School.
If you would like to discuss our plans in more detail, or wish to clarify anything, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Mrs Page and we will happily discuss your queries.
Further information will be sent later in the week once we have confirmed numbers.

Kind regards
Miss Lodge
Headteacher
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